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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 01, 2010 8:16 AM
To: Robert B. Gray; cpon@oaklandnet.com; tlow@oaklandnet.com; floiser@oaklandnet.com; 

idelafuente@oaklandnet.com; 'John Russo'
Cc: 'Hunt, Michael'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 4035 Park Blvd Remediation

Mr. Gray, 
  
Your letter was forwarded to the active responsible party with a request that they provide responses to the items in your 
letter.  No response was received from the responsible party.  We will be sending a formal directive letter requesting a 
response.  I will provide you with a cc copy. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

From: Robert B. Gray [r_gray@ix.netcom.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 5:33 PM 
To: cpon@oaklandnet.com; tlow@oaklandnet.com; floiser@oaklandnet.com; idelafuente@oaklandnet.com; 'John Russo'; 
Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Hunt, Michael' 
Subject: FW: 4035 Park Blvd Remediation 

Gentlemen & Ladies: 
We rather curious as we have had no response to our concerns expressed in the letter (shown in the attachments- in both 
MS Word and Word Perfect), save a request for the address of the Day Care Center (which we sent).  I know that no work 
is being done during the rainy season (earth moving is a problem no-no) but we are requesting the courtesy of a response 
so we can determine if we need to take some kind of action for our neighborhood.  It seems to me that common courtesy 
would require a response, even if it is to take a flying leap at *!#&%. 
What is going on? 
Robert B. Gray 
President of Glenview Neighborhood Association 
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert B. Gray [mailto:r_gray40@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Sunday, November 08, 2009 9:20 PM 
To: cpon@oaklandnet.com; tlow@oaklandnet.com; floiser@oaklandnet.com; idelafuente@oaklandnet.com; 'John Russo'; 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
Cc: 'Derrik Williams'; 'Deirdre Strickland-Meads'; 'Viola Gonzales'; 'Bob Gray'; 'Carol Heard'; 'Christian Downer'; 'Christine 
Danhakl'; 'Jeff Wilbur'; 'Michael Kilian'; 'Steve Butler' 
Subject: 4035 Park Blvd Remediation 
  
Attached is a letter expressing our concerns about the planned remediation procedures for the property at 4035 Park 
Blvd.  We are in favor of the remediation moving forward expeditiously, and in no way want to delay or stop the 
remediation process, but the proposed methods set forth do not address the concerns raised in our letter (sent in both MS 
Word and in Word Perfect formats) regarding neighborhood health and safety.  We are requesting clarification on those 
issues. 
Robert B. Gray 
President Glenview Neighborhood Association 


